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CITY COUNCIL MEETING - MARCH 15, 2022 - WRITTEN PUBLIC COMMENTS BY BRAD ANDERSON FROM RACHO MIRAGE
CONSENT CALENDAR ITEM NO. 3 - OPPOSING TELECONFERENCE ACCESSIBILITY OF PUBLIC MEETINGS (AB 361)

From: Brad Anderson <_>

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 2:36 PM
To: City Clerk Mail
Subject: Re: Written Public Comment(s) for La Quinta City Council meeting 3/15/22 - 4:PM

EXTERNAL: This message originated outside of the City of La Quinta. Please use proper judgement and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links or responding to requests for information.

March 15, 2022

City of La Quinta

City Council Chamber's
78495 Calle Tampico

La Quinta, CA. 92253
Attn: Clerk of the Board

Re: Written letter in opposition to agenda Item: 3 (continuous removal of California's Brown Act safeguards)
Dear Current City Council members,

Opposed to the City's continued reckless activities surrounding the abandonment of California's Brown Act safeguards.
Actions to reduce/eliminate Public figures from potential corruption and other radical political indulgences of influence
that continue to potentially infect the fabric of City government by not having City elected and appointed officials
approachable (In-person) to the Public.

It appears to be an avenue that City Council will gladly impediment while attempting to collect revenue through our
federal government under the umbrella of California's "State of Emergency" that is openly supported to continue for
sources of revenue to be awarded drectly to State agencies.

Please see the attached letter dated February 15, 2022 that has more insight into how the City of La Quinta City Council
have used it's authority to support certain actions that limit Public participation (un-monitored meeting attendance) and
have allowed for the potential of corruption among City officials.

Sincerely,

Brad Anderson | Rancho Mirage, CA. I_
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